
CCW BOARD MEETING APRIL 10   2025 

 

The meeting began with the Mother of Good Counsel prayer followed by the Pledge of 

Allegiance.  

 

The Board had previously passed a motion to pay a portion of the newly installed (used) 

convection oven for the church kitchen.  The amount had been adjusted to $1,580.00.  

 

A Pax Christi nominee has been selected and this woman will be interviewed and her bio will be 

submitted to the Diocese.  

 

Discussion followed regarding the upcoming Sunday Social on April 27 along with a bake sale to 

be held that same weekend.  Times for volunteers for both events were decided, will be 

submitted for the bulletin, sent out to members via email and respected links.   3 cases of 

cinnamon rolls have been ordered.  Leigh W. will head up the Spring Bake Sale. 

 

Current checkbook balance:   $15,483.09 

 

Leadership Commissioner Bridgette A. explained CCW scholarship applications have been sent 

out to all senior girls belonging to St. Patrick Parish.  The return deadline for this application is 

May 1.  

 

Secretary Leigh W. submitted several receipts for recent purchases including: round green 

tablecloth, additional glass sugar packet containers, tub for storage, container to hold the glass 

sugar packet containers, Hub 70 Printing Shop of River Falls printing of stationery, envelopes, 

stamps and florals for glass vases.  Motion was made by Bridgette A. and seconded by Jan R.  

Motion passed for reimbursement.  

 

Treasurer Nancy S. will research getting a deposit stamp for checks.  

 

Plans for the upcoming May 1st Open Meeting were discussed.  A search for a speaker regarding 

spring flowers has begun.  A salad supper, games and prizes will also be included at this 

meeting.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Leigh Weiss 

CCW Secretary 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


